
February 2 , 1951. 

Mr. Edward H. Collins, 
Sew York Tia.es, 
New York, New York. 

tear Mr. Collins: 

In accordance with our telephone conversa-
tion yesterday afternoon, I am sending you herewith 
two copies of my statement of January 25 before the 
Joint Committee on the £conoraic Report in its hearin 
o:i the President's fcconoaiic Program. 

Vith kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

M. S. £ccles. 
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